Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO0000494

Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Fri 9/11/2009 10:25 AM
End: Fri 9/11/2009 10:25 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Spoke with Tom Venus regarding loose well covers at RO489 (18501 Hesperian Blvd., San Lorenzo). Tom stated
that Matt Herrick is the project manager for the site. Tom stated that he was having difficulties in site access for
R0O494 and that the DPE system has reached asymptotic levels. Off-site property owner refuses access for well
installation. Based on the review of the site, the off-site location is down to cross gradient and the monitoring point
would aid in plume delineation and evaluate plume stability off-site. Tom will sent ACEH documentation that
Broadbent contacted the off-site property owner and that the property owner refused access to Broadbent. ACEH
will send the off-site property owner a correspondence informing the RP of possible ramifications of his decision to
deny access. | also asked Tom to submit an email to ACEH with a request to shut down DPE system is it has been
demonstrated that the system has reached asymtopic levels.



